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Last week at Woodstock Residential Care Home, our resident Joan held another arts and crafts session for our ladies and

gents supported by our staff – this time they had fun drawing self portraits to enter into a Daily Sparkle competition.

Everyone got creative using a range of a materials, including colouring pencils, paints and felt tip pens – with some fantastic results!

We have displayed our masterpieces around our Home for everyone to look at and admire. Well done to all our budding artists!
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